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Danielle Burt 
Phone: 202.373.6000 
Fax: 202.373.6001 
danielle.burt@bingham.com 

October 16, 2014 

Via IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION  
 IB File No. ITC-T/C-2013091200243 – International Section 214 Application for 

the Transfer of Control of Epsilon Telecommunications (US) Pte. Ltd. to Epsilon 
Global Communications Pte. Ltd. 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Epsilon Telecommunications (US) Pte. Ltd. and Epsilon Global 
Communications Pte. Ltd., this letter notifies the Commission that the transfer of control 
described in the Application in the above-referenced proceeding was completed on 
October 9, 2014. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Danielle Burt 
 
Danielle Burt 
 

 

 

 

 


